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	Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you to all the families who completed the parent questionnaire. Here are the whole school results:

Whole school

96 responses

Strongly agree

Agree

Disagree

Strongly disagree

(Please comment)

1

My child is happy at this school

86%

14%

2

My child feels safe at this school

89%

11%

3

This school makes sure pupils are well behaved

81%

19%

4

My child has been bullied and the school has dealt with this effectively (Bullying is persistent, long term and upsetting behaviours and cyber, racist and homophobic bullying).

1%

3%

My child has not been bullied 96%

5

The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year

85%

15%

6

When I have raised concerns with the school, they have been dealt with properly

46%

19%

1%

No concerns

7

Does your child have Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities (SEND)

Yes 11%

No 89%

8

My child has SEND and the school gives them the support they need to succeed

Yes 100%

No

Comments

9

The school has high expectations for my child

74%

26%

10

My child does well at this school

72%

28%

11

This school lets me know how well my child is doing

75%

24%

1%

12

There is a good range of subjects available to my child at the school

79%

21%

13

My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school

79%

21%

14

The school supports my child’s wider personal development

75%

25%

15

The school is led and managed well by the Head Teacher and Senior Leadership Team  

88%

12%

16

What do we do well at Stockham School?

Frequent updates, support for child’s needs, safe and happy learning environment, welcoming and approachable staff, great extra activities, family environment, high standards, forest school, events to involve parents, support and feedback and communication, teaching, lots of opportunities including trips and forest school.

17

What could we do better?

more updates on children’s progress, more reading with teacher/ TA, online payments, more notice when funds are required or for events

18

I would recommend this school to another parent. 

Yes
100%

No
After Christmas we will be moving towards a cashless online payment system to pay for dinner money, trips, and after school clubs. There will be a letter coming home soon with a code linked to your child. Please sign up online and register your child.

On the 18th is our Christmas dinner day. If you would like any help providing your child with a Christmas jumper, please pop in and see Mrs Burbank or any staff, as we have been donated some jumpers from the ‘Burnt Cakes WI group’ who meet once a month and love to help the community. If any parents have any donations of Christmas jumpers, festive headbands or tinsel, we would gratefully accept any donations.

Coming up soon for the whole school

16th – KS2 Christmas show 6pm

17th – KS2 Christmas show 1.30pm

18th – Christmas dinner and wear a Christmas jumper or something festive day
19th – Term ends at 12.10pm

January 6th 2020 –Children return to school. 

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Ella & Albie. Thank you for your help. 



Next week the activation letters will be coming home for ParentPay.  Please follow the instructions in the letter to set up your online account.  Thank you.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been making our own Christmas cards.  The children have 

             learnt about how a letter travels from the post box to someone’s house, we had lots 

             of fun on Wednesday watching Sleeping Beauty, the children were amazingly 

             behaved as usual!
Year 1  This week we have been busy planning and making our puppets.  We have also

             enjoyed putting on our Christmas performance and visiting the theatre to see

             Sleeping Beauty.
Year 2  We have been comparing school life in India to what school is like for us here in the

             UK.  We have enjoyed watching videos and looking for the similarities and 

             differences.  We also had the BEST time performing our show for you all!
Year 3  This week we have been practising hard for our Christmas show - we can't wait to
             share it with you next week! We also had a fantastic time at the pantomime ... oh no
             we didn't ... oh yes we did!!
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been busy completing our Escape stories.  Everyone has 
             done a brilliant job of using all the ideas we have been working on including using 
             amazing adjectives and powerful verbs and adverbs.  Mrs Burson has been really 
             impressed with how well we have done with editing and improving our work – we
             have all done fabulous purple pen improving with our partners.  In topic we have 
             been learning about how a Roman town was laid out and have drawn some really 
             careful plans, with all the different buildings carefully labelled. 

Year 5  Year 5 enjoyed their trip to the pantomime this week.  In maths we have been 

             focusing on formal methods of multiplication and in English we have been presenting

             our explanation texts.
Year 6  Year 6 enjoyed the pantomime.  They have been taking part in lots of rehearsals and

             been creating Benin style bags in art.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation class for their amazing performances of Hey Ewe!  They made

             us very proud!
Year 1  All of Year 1 for such a fantastic performance of ‘Hey Ewe!’  Well done you were 

             awesome!
Year 2  All of Year 2 for such an amazing performance on Monday night and Tuesday

             afternoon.  You were all fantastic and we are so incredibly proud of you.
Year 3  All of Year 3 for their impeccable behaviour on our theatre trip. Mrs McNaught 
             was very proud of you!
Year 4  All of Year 4 for being brilliantly well behaved on our trip to the theatre and for fully
             throwing yourselves into the pantomime spirit! 
Year 5  All of Year 5 for excellent behaviour during our pantomime trip.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for an amazing term.  You have worked really hard at everything you 

             have done.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

You can support FOS by shopping online with thousands of popular retailers. Simply visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/  to find out more. Or by shopping with https://smile.amazon.co.uk/  Any purchases you make will raise money for Friends of Stockham (at no extra cost to you)! You can also support FOS when purchasing personalised gifts from local retailers Snob & Lock and The Funky Teapot.
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










